Worplesdon Primary School — Weekly Update

WO

Dear Parents / Carers,
Friday 23" February

We have had a brilliant first week back. The children have settled back into the school routine well and we loved
hearing about their half terms.

In English we have started a new unit based on a video stimulus called ‘Taking Flight’. Our skill focus is direct speech
and the children enjoyed coming up with different conversations. We will continue with this next week.

In Food Tech this week, we made pancakes. The children were super excited about this and demonstrated excellent
creativity. The pancakes were delicious.

In History we learnt about all the steps in the mummification process. The children were very curious and asked lots
of questions which was pleasing to see.

We were very proud of our Year 3’s and Year 5’s who started their swimming lessons at Guildford Spectrum this
week. They represented our school well and were great role models.

A reminder that it is World Book Day on Thursday 7% March which will be a fun filled day of activities.
Congratulations to these children for receiving a golden leaf this week:

Jacob H - For showing brilliant independence and resilience at swimming this week.
Teddy — For showing amazing bravery and taking part in swimming.

Thank you for your continued support. We hope you have an enjoyable weekend.
Best wishes,

The Falcons Team



